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Editorial

Dear Readers, 
A New President of the IVMA with Renewed Enthusiasm for our Journal

The Israel Veterinary Medical Association has elected a new President, Dr. Michael 
Etinger. On behalf of the Editorial Board, we wish him the best of luck and success 
in this endeavor. 

Dr. Etinger has shown his full appreciation for the Israel Journal of Veterinary Medicine, 
and has already taken steps to improve and expand its activities.  In this regard, the journal 
will be reorganizing the “Editorial Board” of the IJVM.  I am full of hope that the journal, 
which is widely read all over the world, will gain further prominence.

I thank all the contributors for their articles and the editorial board for their support. I 
have always felt that Israel needs a journal of a high standard, and in this sprit, I have managed 
the journal. Clearly, the attainment of a highly respectable scientific journal will be achieved 
largely by the participation of all Israeli veterinarians and especially those participating in 
research. The publication of high quality articles by Israel veterinary authors is the essence 
to the success of our journal. 

Again, I urge veterinarians to publish their articles in the IJVM.

Yours  s incere ly,
Dr. Trevor (Tuvia) Waner

Editor-in-Chief Israel Journal of Veterinary Medicine

Letter to the Editor
Dear Dr. Waner,

Irma Revah (from the IVIS) just contacted me and sent of copy of the obituary that you’re 
published in the March issue of IJVM. It was a beautiful obituary and obviously felt from 
the heart. My dad would be so honored. I will share it with my two brothers. 

All the best to you and your family,  
Sincerely,

Dan Carmichael
Daniel T. Carmichael DVM, Diplomate AVDC
Veterinary Medical Center of Long Island
75 Sunrise Hwy, West Islip, NY 11795, USA.


